
 
From: Cllr John Spence - Member CC  
Sent: 17 November 2022 15:18 
To: Cllr Mike Mackrory - Member CC  
Cc: Democratic Services Team  
Subject: Question from cabinet 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
You asked at cabinet about whether the Youth Offending Service was included in the Health and 
Justice Service.  I’ve been advised that the Health and Justice Service relates purely to adults, so no, 
it won’t include the Youth Offending Service.   
 
I am copying this response to Democratic Services so it can be included with the minutes. 
 
Regards, 
 
John 
 

Cllr John Spence CBE 

 

Cabinet Member for Health and Adult Social Care 

Councillor for Chelmer Division - Beaulieu Park, Boreham, Danbury, Little Baddow 

and Springfield 

Essex County Council, County Hall, Chelmsford 
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